
 

 

 
  
 
 
 
     

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church 

4430 Hwy 289 
Lebanon, Kentucky 40033 

www.muldraughhill.org 
(270) 692-2420 

 
August 12, 2018 

 
Pastor………………….……………………………..….Bro. Billy Compton 
Minister of Music..............................................................Lidiane Macedo 
Song Leader……………………………………………..Jim Sabo 
Minister of Youth....................................................................  
Organist.............................................................................Amanda Farmer 
Pianist................................................................................Martha Whitehouse 

 
Prelude          
Sunday School Report 
Announcements and Welcome 

Welcome Hymn-384-The Bond of Love 
Tolling of the  
Call to Worship 
Invocation Prayer 
Hymn of Praise-493-Onward, Christian Soldiers 
Children’s Sermon 
Morning Prayer Concerns 
Offertory Hymn-484-Higher Ground 
Offertory Prayer 
Worship with tithes and offering 
Special Music- Nettie Brown 
Message- “Embracing A Future In Transition”  Joshua 3 
Invitation-282-Living for Jesus 
Benediction 
Postlude  

EVENING WORSHIP SERVICE AT 6:00 P.M. 
 

Message- Bro. Billy Compton 

CHURCH GREETERS 

Today: Phyllis Wise and Nick Cobb 
Next Sunday: Mark Carney and Kelly Carney 
                                    

CHURCH CONTACT TELEPHONE NUMBERS    
Chairman of Deacons:  Mark Carney Cell:  (270) 469-6328 

Deacon of the Week:  Jim Sabo Jr.  Cell:  (270) 403-7899 

 

 

 
                                              OPPORTUNITIES OF THE WEEK      
TODAY-No Sanctuary Choir rehearsal for this evening.  
             Evening Worship Service and Youth at 6:00 P.M.  
TUESDAY-WMU Meeting here at the church 10:00 A.M. 
  
WEDNESDAY-Prayer Meeting, Youth, RA’s, GA’s and Mission Friends 7 P.M. 
 
                            CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS AND ACTIVITIES   

 We extend our Christian love and sympathy to the family of Ronnie 
Benningfield upon his death this past week. 
 

 At the business meeting on Wednesday night, August 8th,  a motion was  
made to hire MaKayla Sabo and Caden Wheatley to fill the position of  
Youth Ministers in our church.  The church will vote on this motion at a  
special called business meeting on Sunday, August 19th at 11:00 A.M.  
before the morning worship service. 
 

 The G.A.’s are collecting donations to go towards their “Christmas Backpacks” 
project for this year.  The Golden Days Group has donated 40 backpacks for  
them to fill this year.  If you would like to make a donation to help purchase 
items for the backpacks you can give through the regular offering at church. 
Make sure that you put on your check or envelope that it is a designated offering 
for the G.A. Backpack Fund.   
 

 6th Annual Men and Boy’s Skeet Shoot on Saturday, August 25th at 4:00 P.M. 
 

 AWANA will start back on August 26th and registration will be on August 12th 
and August 19th. 
 

 We have a Time Change Survey Questionnaire on the credenza in the church  
vestibule regarding whether or not to change Wednesday night service start  
time to 6:30 P.M. 
 

NURSERY/CHILDREN’S CHURCH WORKERS   
 Keeping  the Nursery today is Leah Buckler.   Next Sunday  

August 19, 2018 Jessica Benningfield  will be our nursery worker.  
 Teaching Children’s Church for today is Carey Pyles .  Next Sunday  

August 19, 2018 Beth Osborne  will be our Children’s Church teacher.  
If you would like to help with Children’s Church please let Mark Carney or  
Carey Pyles know so that your name can be added to the list. 
  

SUNDAY SCHOOL CONTACT TELEPHONE NUMBER AND ANNOUNCEMENTS   
Sunday School Director:  Josh Veatch  Cell: (270) 692-7693 
*We are having open assembly “Mountain Movers” every Sunday morning for school age kids 
 and teachers in the old fellowship hall starting at 10:00 A.M. 
  
PROGRESS REPORT:   
S.S. – 126   
 
 
 
 

 
 


